
ST.  JOSEPH’S PARISH SCOTIA,  NEW YORK 
MUSIC SELECTIONS       DEC.  27,  
2015 

 

ENTRANCE HYMN:  317 
PREPARATION HYMN:  337 
COMMUNION HYMN: 316 
RECESSIONAL HYMN: 313 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK OF 
DECEMBER 26 -  JANUARY 3,  2016 

If you are having a Mass offered, please contact an usher 
before Mass and let them know you would like to bring up  
the gifts. 
 12-26      4:00 PM   Vince Donato – Rosalie Donato 

Matthew B. Dippo – Aunt 
Debbie 

 12-27 9:30 AM Michael McCullough – The 
Family 
Edward A. Luberda – 
The Luberda Family 

 12-28       9:00 AM      Mass at Immaculate 
Conception 

 12-29 9:00 AM  Mass at Immaculate 
Conception 

 12-30 7:30 AM Dorothy Jordan – Debbie 
Griffith 

 12-31       7:30 AM Hilda Winbauer – Cathy & Jerry 
 01-01 10:00 AM New Years Mass – 

For All Parishioners 
 01-02      4:00 PM Fr.  Tom Boyle –John & Shirl 

Crane 
Phil l ip DeMaria  -  Daughter 

01-03      9:30 AM Wil l iam J.  Luberda – 
The Luberda Family 
John & Josephine Kutzkowski 
-  
The Gawlas Family 

 
    Scripture Readings for the Week 
Mon. 12-28 1 Jn 1:15-2:2                       Mt:2:13-18 
Tues. 12-29 1 Jn 2:3-11                          Lk 2:22-35 
Wed. 12-30 1 Jn 2:12-17                        Lk 2:36-40 
Thur.  12-31 1 Jn 2:18-21                        Jn 1:1-18 
Fri.     01-01 Nm 6:22-27  Gal 4:4-7        Lk 2:16-21 
Sat.    01-02 1 Jn 2:22-28                       Jn 1:19-28 
Sun.   01-03 Is 60:1-6   Eph 3:2-3a, 5-6   Mt 2:1-12 

 

 
Sponsor of the Week 

 

	

	
	
	
	
	

Liturgical Ministers  January 2, & January 3, 2016 
 4:00 PM 9:30 AM 
Lector A. Gregoire B. Gallant 
Cup 1 L. Neals H. Pepper 
Cup 2 J. Masi P. Johnson 
Bread 1 Celebrant Celebrant 
Bread 2 S. Ernst K. Gillette 
Bread 3 Deacon Deacon 
Bread 4 C. Gregoire J. Guzewich 
Cup 3 J. Layaou P. Granger 
Cup 4 T. Neals T. Lynch 
Server J. Konik A. Arocho 
Server M. Konik L. Arocho 
Greeter C. Gregoire T. Walsh 
 
 
 

FINANCIAL STATISTICS:  12/14-12/20/15 
Offertory $4,697.26 ENVELOPE USERS 155 
CHILDREN         5.00 ATTENDANCE 437 
CHRISTMAS     522.00   
MEMORIALS       55.00   
IMMAC. CONCEPTION       30.00   
DEBT REDUCTION       30.00   
FUNDRAISING       44.00   
BLDG. RENTAL     200.00   
DONATION     100.00   
TOTAL INCOME $5,683.26 TOTAL EXPENSES $7,867.46 
 
Just a friendly reminder from the Finance Office ~ all 
2015 contributions must be received or postmarked 
by December 31, 2015 (regardless of check date).  
The Parish Office will close at 3:00 pm on December 

30th for the New Year’s holiday ~ 
please plan accordingly.  
 
Remember in your prayers 
those members of our parish who 
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are sick or suffering in any way, as well as those 
in hospitals and nursing homes and all of our 
shut-ins.  We also pray for family, friends and 
those who have died recently, especially, Linda 
Rej. 
Keep in your prayers the men and women in our 
armed forces who are serving our country. 
 
 

 
SOLEMNITY OF MARY – FRIDAY JANUARY 1, 

2014 
        St.  Joseph’s 10:00 AM 

Immaculate Conception * 9 AM 
Our Lady of Grace 10 AM 

*Note:  Immaculate Conception will have a Vigi l  
Mass on 12-31 at 6:00 PM 

This is  a Holy Day of Obl igation.  
 

Addit ional Christmas Memorials 
Jean Crisci   Catherine Leonardo 
Dominic D’Andrea  Bernice O’Brey 
Jennie D’Andrea  Earman O’Brey 
The DeRose Family  Edward Seeley 
Anthony Leonardo  Mary Smith 
    The Wysin Family 

 
ATTENTION ENVELOPE USERS:  
 In the event that the boxed 
envelopes are not available by 
January 2nd/3rd, please place your 
donation in an envelope with your 
name and/or your envelope number 

on the envelope.  Doing this will greatly help 
those of us who process the weekend offertory.  
Thank you for your understanding and help with 
this matter.  
  
The next order for HANNAFORD GIFT CARDS 
& RELOADS is scheduled for Tuesday, 
December 29th.  All orders must be at the Parish 
Office by 10 am on Monday, December 28th.   
This is the last order for 2015 & we will have our 
quarterly drawing for a bonus $25 gift card.  
Order forms are available on the bulletin boards 
in Holy Family Hall & the back entrance. 
 
2016 CALENDARS have arrived, 
compliments of the White 
Funeral Home. 
 

THE PARISH OFFICE will be closed on 
December 31st & January 1st in observance of the 
New Year Holiday. 
 
RIDE NEEDED – There is a parishioner in need 
of a ride to 9:30 AM mass who lives in the 
Pershing Drive area.    If you are able to help, 
please contact the parish office at 346-2316. 
 
 
 
 
The new schedules for EUCHARISTIC 
MINISTERS, GREETERS, and ALTAR 
SERVERS have been completed and may be 
picked up in Holy Family Hall. 
 
LITTLE ROCK SCRIPTURE Study of Women in 
the New Testament will begin Monday, January 4, 
2016, at 9:30 AM in Rm. 1 at Our Lady of Grace. 
Any questions, call Diane Simpson at 518 399 
9322.  All are welcome. 
 
The GIVING TREE COMMITTEE wishes to 
extend a heartfelt “Thank You” to everyone 
who took a tag from the tree & generously 
donated to our neighbors in need.  St. Joseph’s 
was able to provide over 360 gifts to various 
organizations.  This is a wonderful showing of 
Christ in our community! 

 
Sincere THANKS to Kathy 
DeFruscio , Joe Gatta, Jim 
Guzewich, Charl ie Hall ,  
Janack Family (Steve & 
Josh), Nichter Family 
(Michael, Kirsten, Aidan, 

Morgan & Alice),  Raymond Family (Jim & 
Mary),  Sacco Family (Katie, Jake & 
Claire), Paul Welsh & our Tuesday Baptist 
Volunteers for taking time from your busy 
holiday schedules to deliver plants, cards & 
calendars to some of our homebound and 
nursing home parishioners.  Your visits were very 
much appreciated by all and mean more than you 
could ever know.  These periodic outreach visits 
are extremely important in keeping contact with 
some of our parishioners. Thanks again! 
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Fr. Peter and the entire staff 

wish you a very Happy New 

Year. May the coming New 

Year bring you lasting peace 

and happiness.               


